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I OPPOSE HJR 201! We the people have too MANY unelected “authorities” dictating 

how we live, how much tax we pay, and they do not serve the people. Once such an 

authority is in place, we the people have no way to control, remove, or demolish out 

of control agencies or people running them. We do not need our tax dollars paying 

another unelected agency to place more tax burdens on the people so they can’t 

afford their homes, land, or rent.  With more tax increases, Oregon becomes less 

affordable and livable.  Repeal Measure 110 and it would be a good start to public 

safety. 

 

 


